To: Newburyport Conservation Commission
60 Pleasant Street
P.O. Box 550
Newburyport, MA 01950

Re: 3 Marsh Street, Proposed 1% Floor Master Bedroom Addition

We the undersigned neighbors, would like to go on record as being in favor of the proposed
1% Floor Master Bedroom Addition to Jack and Beverly Murphy’s home located at
3 Marsh Street, Plum Island.

We feel this addition would not be, in any way, be detrimental to the neighborhood.

Thank you.
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